
 

 
 
 

Circular No. 424 
 Date: 12th March 2024 

 
All ASC Member Federations/Associations 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

We convey our sincere greetings to all honorable members of Asian Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 

  
We are pleased to inform you that Asian Shooting Confederation in coordination 

with its Technical & Judges Committee is commencing the renewal process for 

Coaches holding ASC ‘C’ Coaches License. 

 

We kindly ask all previous ASC ‘C’ Coach License holders seeking renewal to 

complete the attached application form and submit it to us along with a recent 

digital photograph at the earliest but not later than 25th March 2024. Additionally, 

please provide us with a list of achievements as a Coach in past years. 

 

The ASC ‘C’ Coaches License will now be renewed indefinitely, exclusively in 

electronic form, and at a cost of USD 30/- (thirty US dollars only) excluding bank 

transfer charges. 

 

Thank you and Best Regards, 

 

 

 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 


